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Notice For Mandatory Assignment 

 
  27 March, 2020 

 

In view of the extended closure of the College in accordance with the Government 

orders, the faculty has been proactively sending study material to the students 

through various modes and the response from the students has been very positive. 

  

 It has been decided that the scheduled Sessional Test – II, that got missed due to 

this closure, will be conducted in the form of a mandatory assignment in each 

course. The assignment is to be submitted by the students digitally through scanned 

copy or photo of hand written answers on email/ WhatsApp to their respective 

subject faculty in single pdf file. 

 

The syllabus, schedule and other modalities will be as follows : 

 

1.     Syllabus         :   Units 2, 3, 4 

 

2. Schedule        :  wef 07 April, 2020 with one   assignment for each day as 

per the date sheet to be issued by Controller of Examination.  

 

3. Max. Marks   :     100 

 

4. This assignment will comprehensively cover all topics in units - 2,3,4 and 

will be based on the end semester question paper pattern. Students are 

encouraged to answer all questions, even where a choice is given.  The 

marks for the best answer will be considered. The score in the assignments 

will go towards sessional assessment.  

 

5. The assignment will be uploaded between 9 am and 10 am by the faculty on 

the scheduled day. These are to be submitted digitally through scanned copy 

or photo of hand written answers on email/ WhatsApp etc by 7 pm on the 

same day. 

 

6. It is mandatory for all students to submit the assignments. Late submission 

(beyond 7 pm on the scheduled date) will not be considered for evaluation. 

 



Students are advised to prepare for the assignments sincerely and not to copy or 

share the answers with each other. They must treat this as an opportunity to prepare 

for the final examination considering that there may not be sufficient time once the 

College reopens. The faculty will evaluate the assignments based on the originality 

of the answers and answers common to a group of students will not be considered 

for evaluation. 

  

Let us all work towards mitigating the adverse impact of Covid 19 virus on our 

academics and overcome this unprecedented challenge with strong resolve.  

 

Stay safe, healthy and happy.  

 

Dr R K Agarwal 

Director General 

 


